
OPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK
Various small groups/Bible studies are available through the week – just ask for details

The

Christian Missionary

Alliance Church

Senior Pastor – Rev. Rob Hill

robhill@huntingdoncma.org

1019 Moore Street

Huntingdon, PA  16652

Church Office: (814) 643-5310

Email: office@huntingdoncma.org

Website: www.huntingdoncma.org

Confidential Prayer Email: 

prayer@huntingdoncma.org

https://www.facebook.com/HuntingdonCMA

August 15th, 2021

Together, we will glorify God 

and make  disciples by sharing the

love of Jesus with the world.

AUGUST Food Bank 

Item: Boxes of 

*Healthy* Breakfast 

Cereal

Thank you for your donations of 

Jello/Pudding and $355!

TODAY: Sunday School 9:30 AM

Morning Worship Service - Rev Rob Hill 10:45 AM

WEDNESDAY: Alliance Youth Fellowship 6:30 PM

SUNDAY: Sunday School 9:30 AM

Morning Worship Service - Rev Rob Hill 10:45 AM

For the morning worship service
Go online/live to….

“Huntingdon CMA Church” Facebook Page
OR www.huntingdoncma.org

& select “LIVE STREAM”



INSERT RECEIVED LAST WEEK ACCUMULATED TOTAL

[Weekly General Fund Budget(planned) $   3,945.71]

General Fund (received) $    3,435.86

Building Fund $        311.00 Building Fund $119,155.71

Other Funds $        300.00

Great Commission Fund $        811.00 Great Commission Fund $  35,578.59

Great Commission Year-End 
Offering $       990.00

Other Missions $        359.00 Great Commission Sunday Offering

Total Giving $    5,216.86

Nursery Today: Gwen Culbertson
Please contact Gwen Culbertson or the Church                                                   

Office if you would like to volunteer as a worker

Next Sunday: Gwen Culbertson

RECEIVED LAST WEEK                                         ACCUMULATED TOTAL

*Please stand as you are able

THE LORD’S DAY – August 15th, 2021

10:45 AM August Prayer Focus 10/40 Window -

MauritaniaAnnouncements

*Call To Worship Jeremiah 29:11

*Worship Through Singing Thrive

I Give You My Heart

Canvas and Clay

Offertory

*Worship Through Singing Hymn #159 - I Need Thee Every Hour

Scripture Reading Galatians 3:1-14

Pastoral Prayer

Message Don't Be Foolish

*Closing Hymn Hymn #161 - Only Believe

*Benediction

Expatriate Christians in Mauritania are few. Most are from various 

West African countries working at menial jobs, although some work as 

professionals. Others work in diplomatic services, development and 

commerce. Expatriate Protestants are petitioning the government for 

legal protection from sporadic police harassment in certain precincts. 

Expatriates suspected of proselytizing Mauritanians are subject to 

harassment, interrogation, brief imprisonment, expulsion and even 

murder. The murder of a foreign Christian by Islamic terrorists in 2009, 

as well as extremist activities, have led to many expatriate believers 

leaving the country. Pray that the lives of Christians might clearly 

demonstrate the love of Jesus. Pray also that the Lord might grant 

them wisdom, protection and make them powerful witnesses for His 

name.

All Mauritanian peoples remain essentially unreached, and the vast 

majority have yet to hear the good news of God's grace through faith 

in Jesus. There are only a small number of Mauritanian believers 

worldwide, although the exact number is unknown. Believers in 

Mauritania have at times been imprisoned, beaten for their faith, or 

have endured ostracism by family or tribe. Pray for godly indigenous 

leadership to develop. Pray for increasing freedom of religion, both 

socially and legally. Pray for seekers to encounter Jesus, and that any 

who follow Him might be courageous in the faith. Also pray that God 

might minister to believers despite the lack of fellowship.

Mauritanians in other lands are an opportunity. Mauritanians reside in 

many countries in West Africa as well as in France, Spain and the 

USA. There is some work among them in Senegal. Pray that these 

scattered people may be evangelized and that Mauritanian believers, 

wherever they may be, might increase.



WHO WILL YOU CALL THIS WEEK?

Who will you call to be an encouragement and build up the body of Christ? 

WELCOME VISITORS 

We are grateful you have decided to worship with us. Would you take a moment 

after the service and find Pastor Rob and introduce yourself? He will find a visitor

information card for you to fill out.  He might even invite you out for lunch.

Good to have you here!

ANNOUNCEMENTSADULT SENIORS 55 or older… Attention 

Seniors! TUESDAY    08/17/2021   Detwiler Field     

WALKING  8:00 AM
Weather permitting

Contact person: Ruth Scalia 
by email or phone: rscalia316@comcast.net

or text my phone (814) 386-9530

BAPTISM AND SUNDAY SCHOOL 

ANNUAL PICNIC 2021

We will provide pulled pork, hot dogs, rolls, baked 

beans, as well as place settings and drinks. 

Come at 4:00 for games, we will plan to eat 

around 5:00 PM. Bring a chair and see you there! Also, 

we will include a baptismal service, so if you have never 

been baptized and would like to be, please talk to 

Pastor Rob.

Mark your calendar!

The Sunday School Picnic will be 

held on Sunday, August 22, 2021 at 

the Portstown park Pavilion. Please 

bring a main dish and a salad or 

dessert.

Bottled Water
Flavored Water
Juice Boxes / Capri Sun / etc
Fruit Cups
Chips, Pretzels
Pre-packaged are much appreciated!
Thanks for your generosity!

You may place donations in AYF box provided

in Room 122 or deliver to the Youth Room

on  the 2nd floor



Galatians

Don’t Be Foolish

Galatians 2:11-21

A. Stop ____________ to Foolish People (1-5)

B. Rely on Your _______ in God (6-9)

C. Considered _________ Before God (10-14)

OTHER NOTES

APPLICATION

1. Abide (Prayer, silence, ____________, etc.)

2. Ask yourself _______ __________.

3. Get into a _________ of worship.

4. Guard ________ heart.

The flowers are in honor of Stacy and Brian Sinniger who 
will celebrate their 25th wedding anniversary this Tuesday, 
August 17, 2021. Their reception was held in the just built 

Fireside Room. 
Silver Blessings with Love, Mom & Dad

Join us every Thursday beginning Sept. 9 from 7:00-8:30 pm at 

HCMA to support one other and learn how to navigate life 

after loss through the video series, ‘Why, What If, If Only’ 

from Grief Care Fellowship. 

This 6-week video-based curriculum is designed to respond to 

the common questions of Why is this happening to me and If 

only I was there.

Bring your loved ones to journey together on this road to 

healing. 

Please RSVP to Janie Hill at wreckedbykindness@gmail.com

by Aug. 19 if you plan to attend.  

mailto:wreckedbykindness@gmail.com

